
From: Bob Fealy
To: Joseph Wenzinger
Subject: Extension of time
Date: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 4:26:32 PM

Dear Mr. Wenzinger,
Aluminate, Inc. hereby grants the Commission an extension to April 14, 2021 with respect to
responding to our request for an Advisory Opinion (AO2021-01). 
Sincerely, 
Robert Fealy
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Bob Fealy
President & Co-Founder
ALUMinateus.com
820 W. Jackson Blvd. Suite 210
Chicago, IL 60607
bob@aluminateus.com
LinkedIn
630-253-6654
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